
We all at Roccasalva Inc.  along with all other liquor store owners support HB 5018.  Please stand behind us on this position and 
vote for the passage for this bill.  I could go on about why, but the obvious is obvious to all.  Wages going up to $15 per hour soon 
cost of living etc.  please pass this bill.  
Thank you


